
John Seyerle, MD 
516 Hilltop Lane 

Wyoming, Ohio 45215 
 

May 28, 2022 

 

Susan Manchester, Chair 

Ohio House Families, Aging and Human Services Committee 

Ohio House of Representatives 

77 South High Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Dear Chairwoman Manchester, Vice Chair Cutrona and Ranking Member Denson, 

 

My name is John Seyerle and I am a practicing physician. I have 20 years’ experience in caring for 

patients and am currently licensed to practice in Ohio. 

We know that denying medical care to children with gender dysphoria will increase their rates of 

suicide. This bill would kill children.  I implore you to vote no on HB454.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Seyerle, MD  


